FCDP Meeting Summary -- February 4,2019
We had another great meeting last night, and it appears that moving to a 6:00 pm start time was the right decision, because it allowed us to cover everything in detail before our meeting ended around 8pm. Topics discussed at tonight’s meeting were as follows: 

1. State Democratic Party of Georgia Officers were recently elected. Our new leadership can be found by clicking on this link: https://www.georgiademocrat.org/about/officers/

2. Josh McCall, former 9th District Congressional Candidate was elected as our new 9th District Party Chair. We are delighted that he will be our new leader and are welcoming him to speak at the Fannin County Democratic Women’s monthly meeting on Saturday, February 23rd at 10 am at the Senior Center. ALL FANNIN COUNTY DEMOCRATS are welcome to this event and he is looking forward to speaking with all of us about the new directions and ideas he has in mind for the 9th District. 

3. At January’s meeting, we tabled the decision to purchase annual subscriptions of The New Yorker and The Atlantic magazines for donation to the Fannin County Library, because we needed to obtain additional information related to cost and expected return on investments. As a result of this info obtained by Vicki Smith, we learned that we can send the magazines directly to the library and a representative will place them in a binder that has our name and contact information appearing on the front. This was determined to be a reasonably inexpensive method of advertising and as a result, a vote was taken to approve the purchase of The New Yorker for $50 per year, and The Atlantic for $25 per year. We’ll be sure to monitor this to determine if it remains a viable marketing method in future years.

4. As a result of the vote taken to establish an ETC Telebox phone number, the Fannin County Democratic Party now has a new phone number for general use purposes. That number is 706-946-FCDP (3237). Individuals that call that number will not only be allowed to leave a message, but will also receive notification of our website address, Facebook page, and meeting dates/times/locations. Connie Galloway and Susan DeMoura have decided to split the responsibility of regular message retrieval.  

5. As a result of the vote taken to purchase business cards, we now have personal sets for Doug DeMoura-Chair, Connie Galloway-Vice Chair, and 1,000 general use cards that contain the FCDP contact information (phone number, website, Facebook page, and meeting date/time/location). Members are encouraged to take a handful of general use cards at the meetings so that they will have them available to pass to people that might be interested in getting to know more about the FCDP.
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6. I’m attaching a flyer that should be of special interest to all of you. Dr. Nathan Price, Associate Professor at the University of North Georgia will be speaking on Tuesday, February 19th at the Blue Ridge Community Theater at 7pm. The topic is: Road to 2020-Realignment in America and What it Means for Georgia. I’m attaching the flyer for this event, so please consider attending. And if you have a FCDP or FCDW t-shirt, please wear it!

7. As a result of the votes taken to utilize WIX as our platform for the new website, and to establish www.fannincountygeorgiademocrats.com as our domain name, we now have a new website that’s LIVE! Please visit this website regularly as there are always new events, news updates, and additional features being added. The good news is that we were able to take advantage of a flash sale, allowing us to purchase the first year of the site for ½ price (originally quoted cost was $300, so the new cost for the first year is only $150). 

8. Since we reviewed and established our annual goals at the January meeting, we utilized the bulk of February’s meeting to discuss the formation of Sub-Committees that will be needed to address and achieve these goals. These are:
a. By-Law Committee (will consist of only 3 members)
b. Outreach/Social Image
c. Fundraising
d. Environmental Activism
e. Candidate Recruitment

There is nothing that we can’t do, when we all pitch in and work together to make a difference in our county and spread the message that the Fannin County Democratic Party is here for the residents in this area. Would you please consider joining one of the Sub-Committees so that you can be a part of something special that’s happening here? 

If you’d like to be added to a Sub-Committee, please email me directly at Susan DeMoura at FCDW2017@gmail.com to let me know which of the groups you’d be interested in working on. Please note that the Candidate Recruitment and By-Law Sub-Committees are already at their max membership now, so please consider the Environmental Activism, Outreach/Social Image, or Fundraising Sub-Committees instead. 
